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NEW YORK – Selendy & Gay PLLC today announced an increase to base salaries for associates, 
effective July 2018. This is part of the firm’s commitment to not only give associates substantive work 
early in their careers, but to compensate them as well or better than the nation’s other leading law firms. 
Since its launch in February, the firm has grown rapidly while maintaining the culture of inclusion, 
dedication and service.

“At Selendy & Gay, we are committed to building a tight-knit office culture, focused on critical 
collaboration, partnership without ego, associate development programs and community growth,” said 
Founding Partner Jennifer Selendy. “We believe that hiring and retaining supremely talented associates is
critical to our success and we are excited to announce this important change in compensation.”

Base salaries for Selendy & Gay associates will increase as follows:

Class of 2017 — $190,000

Class of 2016 — $200,000

Class of 2015 — $220,000

Class of 2014 — $255,000

Class of 2013 — $280,000

Class of 2012 — $305,000

Class of 2011 — $325,000

Class of 2010 — $340,000
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